


Each teacher weekly nominates one 
student from the class to be recognized for 
positive attendance and engagement. The 
name is submitted 
to Ms. Brooks



During morning virtual announcements
these students are recognized and receive 
a small prize. Once a month, the students 
are invited to a drive-through PBIS 
Celebration.



Our first celebration was September 4. Of 
the 100 students who had been recognized 
for the month of August, 75 students had 
either come by the office for their prize or 
come to the drive through recognition.
























